

April 20, 2018

Dear ASU Prep Families,

You may have heard media reports about teachers and staff participating in statewide efforts to increase awareness for teacher and staff salaries and the need for additional public education funding.

Some of our staff members have recently participated in peaceful "Red for Ed" walk-ins at schools on Wednesday mornings. We respect our teachers and staff in their efforts and appreciate their commitment to ensure that no interruptions occur to the learning process. This speaks to the integrity and dedication of our staff to education.

We want to make you aware that there is the potential for teacher walkouts across Arizona beginning Thursday, April 26. ASU Prep will close on that day if that occurs. The ILP conferences that were originally scheduled will also be cancelled. If the walkout continues on April 27, school will close and ILP conferences will be cancelled again. We will use our School Messenger notification system and school websites to get the latest information to you. Please make sure that your phone numbers and email address are current in our student information system. Because the 26th and 27th are not instructional days, the school closures will not result in needing to make up days. The last day of school will remain May 31, 2018.

We appreciate our dedicated staff members who continue to focus on meeting the needs of our students and your ongoing support of ASU Preparatory Academy. Please contact your school Director if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Celis
Director of Learning, K-8

Adrian De Alba Director or Learning, 9-12 Lina Munoz Director of Business